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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Delay in the release of the 2019 Annual Report  

 
 

The Board wishes to advise the market of the delay in the release of its 2019 Annual Report. The 

recent lockdowns in the Lautoka and Suva areas as part of the Government’s protective measures to 

reduce the spread of COVID-19 had caused movement restrictions for our staff and inaccessibility to 

resources from our office. This has resulted in the delay of the compilation of the annual report as 

initially planned by Management. 

 

However, the Management has already progressed with the compilation of the report since the 

uplifting of the lockdowns and is currently working with its designers to ensure that we are able to 

deliver this as soon as possible. At this stage, Management anticipates that the report will be released 

by 29 May 2020. Further to this, the SPX has also granted extension to all listed entities whose 

balance date is 31 December time to lodge their respective annual returns by 30 June 2020. 
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